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On Tuesday May 17, 2016 at 7:00 PM, in the second floor City Council Chambers 

located at Belmont City Hall at One Twin Pines Lane, the Planning Commission will 

conduct a public hearing to review and discuss the next topic of proposed amendments 

for the Single-Family Home & Tree Regulation Updates project.  The focus of the May 

17th Commission meeting will be updates to the Parking Regulations. 

 

This public hearing follows up on successful Community Outreach Workshops held in 

November and December 2015, and public hearing review and adoption of the first set of 

project amendments (Single Family Design Review Process, Residential Design 

Guidelines/Criteria, General Regulations, and Definitions) in February 2016.  

 

The City encourages your participation. Attendees will have an opportunity to express 

their thoughts and provide comments at this public hearing. This meeting will be 

televised. 
 

For more information, meeting updates, and to provide comments, please visit the 

project website:  www.belmont.gov/remodel 
 
 

 

http://www.belmont.gov/remodel

